
GONZALES HIGH SCHOOL 
September 11, 2019 

 
GOOD MORNING GHS! 
 
Today is Wednesday, September 11, 2019 
 
Please stand for the pledge: 
 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America 
And to the republic for which it stands 
One Nation, under God, indivisible 
With liberty and justice for all 
 
And now for the Texas pledge:  
 
Honor the Texas Flag: 
I pledge allegiance to thee, Texas, 
One State under God,  
One and Indivisible 
 
Please remain standing for a moment of silence: 
 
You may be seated. 
 
******************************************************************************************************** 
If you are going to be joining the Shooting Team for the first time, there will be an introductory 
meeting and practice held for new members and their parents at Janecka Ranch on Sunday, 
September 15th starting at 2:00 pm. Then on Monday, September 16th, there will be a 
mandatory Team meeting starting at 6:00 pm in the High School Cafeteria. At least one parent 
must be in attendance. See Mr. Washington for more details. 
 
Attention Juniors and Seniors: Stop by the AP/Counseling Office between classes to Sign-Up 
for the upcoming SAT Test scheduled for Saturday,  November 2nd.. The registration deadline 
is October 3rd. Seniors- don’t miss this deadline if you want to meet the priority deadline for 
early college admissions or planning to attend a four year college or university next fall.  
 
 
The Interact Club will have their first meeting of the year tomorrow, Thursday, September 12th 
during both lunches. 1st Lunch will meet in Mrs. Rothrock’s room, room 103. 2nd lunch will meet 



in Mrs. Owens’ lab, lab 200. Lunch will be provided, but you need to bring your own drink. We 
will be discussing the activities for the year. 
 
School pictures will be taken on monday, September 16th during your English class for Juniors, 
Sophomores, and Freshmen. Staff, you will need to get your photo taken during your 
conference period or your lunch. Students will be getting an order form from your teacher. You 
will need to bring your envelope and money back on the day of pictures. 
 
Students, if you picked up an application to join the Spanish Honor Society, they are due to Mr. 
Alva in the Library by Friday, September 13th. If you need an application, you may pick one up 
in the Library or the AP/Counseling office. 
 
Juniors and Seniors: We will have a US Army Recruiter with a table set up in the Student Center 
during 2nd lunch on Thursday, September 12th.  
 
Mark your calendars for October 9th at 7pm for Fields of Faith!...Fields of Faith is a student led 
event.  Students invite, pray for, share with, and challenge their peers to read the Bible and 
follow Jesus Christ.  An athletic field provides a neutral, rally point where a community can come 
together. This year's guest speaker is Sophia Young-Malcolm, a former Baylor Bear Basketball 
player, WNBA, and Olympian. Everyone is invited. It's one night, one message, one stand! 
 
The GHS Prayer Club will meet today during first lunch in Mrs. Breitschopf’s class. Bring your 
lunch and enjoy a time of fellowship. 
 
Student elections ballots are now open.  Please check your student email and vote for your 
student officers and homecoming queen.  Elections will be open from now until tomorrow at 9:45 
a.m.  
******************************************************************************************************** 
Today’s Birthdays are: Erica Casares, Noraiyah Gallegos, Heath Henke, Haven Rodriguez and 
Xavier Sampayo 
 
Today’s Joke:  
 
As Apaches We Must:  Achieve, Believe, Committ. 
 
Have a great Apache day!! 


